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Residential Trip February Wednesday 15th- Friday 17th 2023 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents 
 
I am writing to you in regards to our two-night residential visit to the Anderton 
Centre which is near Chorley, Lancashire.  
 
The visit will be held Wednesday 15th to Friday 17th February 2023. We have 
places for all Year 6 children to attend. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £175. On day one of the trip the children will need 
to bring a packed lunch. All meals after that are provided by the centre. 
 
At the Anderton Centre the children will gain the experience of being away 
from home and experience a range of outdoor adventurous activities under 
the supervision of trained instructors and staff from school.  
 
We will be having an initial meeting about the trip on Monday 12th 
September at 3.20pm in the school hall which you are invited to attend. Your 
children can come to the meeting with you. 
 
Signing up for the trip will be through School Spider. All payments will also be 
made through school spider. We will be giving access to sign up for the trip 
soon.  
 
The deadline for signing up for the trip and paying the deposit will be Monday 
10th October. This will be through school spider. The trip can be paid for in 
instalments. 
 
I have included a few pictures of the Anderton Centre for you to look at. 
 
Yours sincerely  
Mr S Wright 
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The children will get to take part in water sports activities such as canoeing. Wetsuits 
are provided by the centre if needed for activities. 

There are 
outdoor 
climbing 
activities at 
the centre. All 
safety 
equipment is 
provided by 
the centre. 

 

There are low ropes courses 
that help build confidence and 
team work. 

  

The children share rooms. Each room has 
an ensuite facility. 
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